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Re: Hospital Readmissions in Decompensated Cirrhotics; factors pointing toward a 

prevention strategy 

 

Dear World Journal of Gastroenterology reviewers- 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful review of our manuscript. We have made the following 

edits per your request and hope that we have satisfied all the necessary requirements 

for publication. 

 

1. Running title provided as requested. 

2. Author contributions included as requested. 

3. Core tip and audio core tip provided. 

4. Reference numbers reformatted in manuscript text per required format. All text has 

been reformatted to 1.5 spacing and required font. 

5. Highlighted Contents section added to manuscript. 

6. References reformatted to include PubMed, DOI numbers and all author names. 

 

Thank you, 

 

James M. Richter 

Corresponding Author 


